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Wishing everyone all the very best of health and happiness as we enter a new start in
2022!

The Plan office remains open during our regular business hours, however, masks are
required prior to entering our building.

Updated New Educational Videos

Please stay tuned for new additional Pension Plan educational videos coming soon to the
website.

Member Contact Information

Please ensure you keep the Plan updated in the event you change your residential mailing
address, telephone number or email address. The Plan provides information throughout
the year. It is important that we have your current contact information on file to keep you
informed.

Please note, the Plan does not receive updated contact information provided to the office
of Teamsters Local Union No. 31, therefore, it is necessary that you contact our office
directly or via email as noted below.

As we move forward in 2022, we would encourage you to reach out to the Plan
Administration Office, should you require any information regarding your pension benefit.

Sincerely,

Kelly Nicholson, Plan Administrator on behalf of the Board of Trustees.

1610 Kebet Way, Port Coquitlam, British Columbia V3C 5W9
Tel: 604 552 2650 Fax: 604 552 2653 Toll Free: 1 888 478 8111 Email: benefits.pensions@teamstersbenefits.ca
www.teamstersbenefits.ca
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